
   Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time  September 24,  2017

 

   

  

 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 Saturday Vigil:     4:00 pm  
 Sunday:                7:30am & 10:30 am 
 Weekdays:           Tues.—Fri. 7:00 am                                        
 Holy Day:  Contact Parish Office 
 

PASTORAL STAFF  
Pastor: Rev. Shaiju Thomas 
Shaiju.thomas@pastoral.org 
(270) 625-9514 
 

DRE: Debi Hopkins 
 debihopkins7@hotmail.com 
 

Youth Minister: Crissy Stevenson, 
crissystevenson1@yahoo.com 
 

Minister of Music: Jacob Hein 
jacob_hein@hotmail.com 
 

Secretary: Patti J. Bartley 
patti.bartley@stmarymagd.org 
 

Bookkeeper: Susan Calhoun  

7232 KY 56, Owensboro, KY  42301 

www.stmarymagd.org 

Ph: 270-771-4436  ·  Fax: 1-866-856-7191   

 

 

 
PASTORAL COUNCIL  
Mark Payne; Benita Drury;  Danny Ebelhar; Jason Elder;  
Jane Thomas 
 

FINANCE COUNCIL  
Kenny Knott; Rebecca Schwartz; Rita Wood; Sarah O’Bryan 
 

ST. MARY MAGDALENE CEMETERY  
Contact the Parish Office- 771-4436  
 

 
SACRAMENTS 
BAPTISM: Contact Pastor at least a month before the baptism 
for instructions. 
 
CONFESSIONS: Saturdays at 3:00pm;anytime by appointment. 
 
MARRIAGES: Contact the pastor six months in advance to 
begin marriage preparation. 
 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK: First Friday’s during Mass, or 
anytime it is needed. 

  

Donõt leave the Menõs Club wondering where you are, come out and support the Fall Carryout Oct. 1st. 
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NEW PARISHIONERS 
St. Mary Magdalene welcomes all newcomers to our Parish Family. We would be honored to have you as a member. Please 
fill out this section, cut out, and turn in or mail it to the Parish Office. We will send you papers for membership.. 
Name________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address________________________________________________________________ Phone _______________________ 
 

SEPTEMBER Church Cleaners: Linda Rickard, Rita Wood, Michaeline Chandler, 
Sharon Ebelhar, Jane Bratcher, Jennifer Nonweiler, Tracy Wood 

Minister to the Sick: Chris Payne the weekend of October 1st 

Monday,  September 25th 
              No Mass 
 

Tuesday, September 26th 
7:00AM   Martha Kauffeld 
  Mary Jane Alexander 
 

Wednesday,  September 27th 
7:00AM          Vincent Ebelhar 
 

Thursday, September 28th 
7:00AM   Jerry & Linda Ebelhar 
               

Friday,  September 29th 
7:00AM                 Ira Hardy 
         

Saturday, September 30th 
4:00PM  Brenda Jones 
  

Sunday,  October 1st 
7:30 AM  Parishioners 
10:30 AM              Bill, Tony & Debbie 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS for Sunday, October 1, 2017 

CALL UPON THE LORD 

 The very first line of today’s first reading summons us to seek the Lord 

and to call upon God. This sentiment is echoed in the refrain for today’s 

responsorial psalm: “The Lord is near to all who call upon him” (Psalm 

145:18a). Saint Paul is the embodiment of someone who constantly sought 

the Lord. In the excerpt we read today from his letter to the Philippians, we 

find Saint Paul toward the end of his life, a life he describes as completely 

consonant with Christ. He writes, “For to me life is Christ” (Philippians 

1:21). To find out what it means to live life completely in accord with Christ 

we need look no further than today’s Gospel. There we find that God’s love 

and mercy are immeasurable for all those who seek and call upon the Lord. 
Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co., Inc. 

 

 4:00PM 7:30AM 10:30AM 

 

Lector 
Gloria McCarty Tony Ebelhar Jason Elder 

Eucharistic  
Ministers 

Patsy Hartz                                   

Imelda Millay  
Kurt & Missy Os-

borne  
Julie Ferguson               

Amy Hartz               

Debi Hopkins  

Altar 
Servers 

Nick & Louis Ze-

methy 

Valarie & Cathe-

rine Gillim 

Trendon & Treson 

Byrne 

Ushers/Greeters Brian Szemethy 

John Wathen 

 

 

 

Fred Greenwell 

Kevin Schwartz 

 

 

Heath & Sean Byr-

ne 

 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
Monday: Ezr 1:1-6; Lk 8:16-18 

 

Tuesday: Ezr 6:7-8, 12b, 14-20; 

Lk 8:19-21 

 

Wednesday: Ezr 9:5-9; Tb:13:2, 3-

4abefghn, 7-8;  Lk 9:1-6 

 

Thursday: Hg 1:1-8; Ps 149:1b-

6a, 9b; Lk 9:7-9 

 

Friday: Dn 7:9-10, 13-14;  

Jn 1:47-51 

 

Saturday: Zec 2:5-9, 14-15a;   

Lk 9:43b-45 
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WELCOME TO OUR PARISH 
If you are a visitor to St. Mary Magdalene, we want to 

welcome you. If you are new to the parish, please call the 

office at (771-4436) to register in the parish. 
 

Office Hours: Monday, Tuesday, & Thursday 

7:30-2:30PM 
 

www.stmarymagd.org 

Ph: 270-771-4436     Fax: 1-866-856-7191   

άL !Ƴέ {ǘŜǿŀǊŘǎƘƛǇ tǊŀȅŜǊ 
 

aȅ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ƛǎ ŎƻƳǇƻǎŜŘ ƻŦ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ƭƛƪŜ ƳŜΦ 
L ƘŜƭǇ ƳŀƪŜ ƛǘ ǿƘŀǘ ƛǘ ƛǎΦ 
Lǘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŦǊƛŜƴŘƭȅΣ ƛŦ L ŀƳΦ 
Lǘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƘƻƭȅΣ ƛŦ L ŀƳΦ 

Lǘǎ ǇŜǿǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŬƭƭŜŘΣ ƛŦ L ƘŜƭǇ Ŭƭƭ ǘƘŜƳΦ 
Lǘ ǿƛƭƭ Řƻ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǿƻǊƪΣ ƛŦ L ǿƻǊƪΦ 
Lǘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǇǊŀȅŜǊŦǳƭΣ ƛŦ L ǇǊŀȅΦ 

Lǘ ǿƛƭƭ ƳŀƪŜ ƎŜƴŜǊƻǳǎ ƎƛƊǎ ǘƻ Ƴŀƴȅ ŎŀǳǎŜǎΣ ƛŦ L ŀƳ ŀ 
ƎŜƴŜǊƻǳǎ ƎƛǾŜǊΦ Lǘ ǿƛƭƭ ōǊƛƴƎ ƻǘƘŜǊǎ ƛƴǘƻ ǿƻǊǎƘƛǇΣ ƛŦ L 
ƛƴǾƛǘŜ ŀƴŘ ōǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜƳΦ Lǘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ƻŦ ƭƻȅŀƭǘȅ ŀƴŘ 
ƭƻǾŜΣ ƻŦ ŦŜŀǊƭŜǎǎƴŜǎǎ ŀƴŘ ŦŀƛǘƘΣ ƻŦ ŎƻƳǇŀǎǎƛƻƴΣ ŎƘŀǊƛǘȅ 
ŀƴŘ ƳŜǊŎȅΣ ƛŦ LΣ ǿƘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ƛǘ ǿƘŀǘ ƛǘ ƛǎΣ ŀƳ ŬƭƭŜŘ ǿƛǘƘ 
ǘƘŜǎŜ ǎŀƳŜ ǘƘƛƴƎǎΦ ¢ƘŜǊŜŦƻǊŜΣ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ƘŜƭǇ ƻŦ DƻŘΣ L 
ƴƻǿ ŘŜŘƛŎŀǘŜ ƳȅǎŜƭŦ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǘŀǎƪ ƻŦ ōŜƛƴƎ ŀƭƭ ǘƘƛƴƎǎ ǘƘŀǘ 

L ǿŀƴǘ Ƴȅ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ǘƻ ōŜΦ !ƳŜƴΦ 

TODAYôS READINGS 
First Reading — Turn to the LORD, who is 

generous in forgiving (Isaiah 55:6-9). 

Psalm — The Lord is near to all who call upon him 

(Psalm 145). 

Second Reading — Live your lives in a way 

worthy of the gospel of Christ (Philippians 1:20c-

24, 27a). 

Gospel — The last will be first, and the first will be 

last (Matthew 20:1-16a). 
The English translation of the Psalm Responses from Lectionary for Mass © 1969, 1981, 1997, 

Bereavement Dishes- There are dishes that need to be 
picked up from the last bereavement dinner. The dishes 
are located in the front foyer of the parish center. 

September Calendar 
24– PREP 9-10:20AM 
27– Scripture Study 7:30-9:00AM 

!ƭƳƛƎƘǘȅ DƻŘ ŀƴŘ ǎƻǳǊŎŜ ƻŦ ƭƛŦŜΣ 
ǿŜ ŎǊȅ ǘƻ ȅƻǳ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ŘƛǎǘǊŜǎǎ 
ŀƴŘ ōŜƎ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ǎƘƻǿ ȅƻǳǊ ƪƛƴŘƴŜǎǎ 
ǘƻ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǿƘƻ ŀǊŜ ǎǳũŜǊƛƴƎ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ŘŜǎǘǊǳŎǝƻƴ ƻŦ 
IǳǊǊƛŎŀƴŜ LǊƳŀΦ 
CƻǊ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǿƘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ŘƛŜŘΣ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜȅ Ƴŀȅ ōŜ ŀǘ ǇŜŀŎŜ ǿƛǘƘ 
ȅƻǳ ŦƻǊŜǾŜǊΣ ŀƴŘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƭƻǾŜŘ ƻƴŜǎ ǿƘƻ ŀǊŜ ƎǊƛŜǾƛƴƎΣ 
ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜȅ Ƴŀȅ ōŜ ŎƻƳŦƻǊǘŜŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƭƻǎǎ ōȅ ȅƻǳǊ ǇǊŜǎŜƴŎŜ 
ƛƴ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǿƘƻ ŎŀǊŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜƳΣ ƭŜǘ ǳǎ ǇǊŀȅ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ [ƻǊŘΦ 
CƻǊ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǿƘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ǎǳũŜǊŜŘ ƛƴƧǳǊȅΣ ǿƘŜǘƘŜǊ ǇƘȅǎƛŎŀƭΣ 
ŜƳƻǝƻƴŀƭΣ ƻǊ ǎǇƛǊƛǘǳŀƭΣ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƎǊŀŎŜ ƻŦ ƘŜŀƭƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ 
ǿƘƻƭŜƴŜǎǎΣ ƭŜǘ ǳǎ ǇǊŀȅ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ [ƻǊŘΦ 
CƻǊ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǿƘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ƭƻǎǘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƘƻƳŜǎ ƻǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƭƛǾŜƭƛƘƻƻŘǎΣ 
ǘƘƻǎŜ ǿƘƻǎŜ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ŀǊŜ ǎŜǇŀǊŀǘŜŘ ŀƴŘ ǎŎŀǧŜǊŜŘΣ ŦƻǊ 
ǎƘŜƭǘŜǊ ŀƴŘ ǎǿƛƊ ǊŜŎƻǾŜǊȅΣ ƭŜǘ ǳǎ ǇǊŀȅ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ [ƻǊŘΦ 
CƻǊ ǎǘǊŜƴƎǘƘ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ƻǿƴ ǝƳŜ ƻŦ ƴŜŜŘ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ŎƻǳǊŀƎŜ ǘƻ 
ǊŜŀŎƘ ƻǳǘ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ƻǘƘŜǊǎ ǿƘƻ ŀǊŜ ŀƭǎƻ ƛƴ ƴŜŜŘΣ ƭŜǘ ǳǎ ǇǊŀȅ 
ǘƻ ǘƘŜ [ƻǊŘΦ 
DǊŀŎƛƻǳǎƭȅ ƘŜŀǊ ǘƘŜǎŜ ƻǳǊ ǇǊŀȅŜǊǎΣ h [ƻǊŘΣ 
ŀƴŘ ƎǊŀƴǘ ǘƘŜƳ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƴŀƳŜ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ [ƻǊŘ WŜǎǳǎ /ƘǊƛǎǘΣ 
ǿƘƻ ŎŀƭƳŜŘ ǘƘŜ ǎǘƻǊƳȅ ǎŜŀ ŀƴŘ ǊŜƛƎƴǎ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳ ŦƻǊ ŜǾŜǊ 
ŀƴŘ ŜǾŜǊΦ 
 
Ϥ!ƳŜƴ 

Mensõ Club Annual Fall Carryout will be on  
Sunday, October 1st. Serving begins at 11:30AM. 

VBS TRIBE PHOTOS are in the back of church on the cabinet.  

These photos are for each participant and tribe leader who was at 

VBS this past summer.  They are grouped by family name.  

Please pick up your photo after Mass!  
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THOUGHTS FOR TODAY: A man named Charles was lying in a hospital 

bed near death. The nursing staff, the man's wife and a couple of children all 

testified that Charles was not a very nice man. He drank too much, he was 

verbally abusive to his wife and he had alienated his children. However, he 

did ask for a Chaplain. The staff filled in the Chaplain on Charles and the 

kind of person he was. The Chaplain went in to the room to visit Charles who 

asked him to pray. The conversation went something like this. "Would you 

pray for me?" Charles asked. "What do you want to say to God?" The 

Chaplain asked. "Tell God that I am sorry for the way my life has turned out. 

Tell him that I am sorry for the way I treated my wife and family and that I've always really loved her." "That's it?" 

"No. Tell God that I know I have no right to ask this -- but, I would like to be able to live with him. "The Chaplain 

prayed Charles' prayer for him. He came back the next morning to inquire about Charles' condition. He had passed 

away during the night. Now what do you suppose? Did Charles receive the grace of God? And if he did, did he 

receive as much of God's love and grace as you and I have after all these years of service? This is what Jesus wants to 

say about the parable of equal wages. God is always available to anyone who reaches out whenever they reach out. 

God's timing is such that any time is the right time! 

 

The gift of God comes to us at the unexpected time, in an unexpected manner. Let us wait with an open heart, and, we 

will be able to recognize the voice of God.  As Demosthenes taught, “Small opportunities are often, the beginning of 

great enterprises.” If we wait for great opportunities, we will certainly miss many opportunities that knock at our 

door. “It’s the man who waits for his ship to come in who’s always missing the boat,” says an Anonymous proverb. 
Those who carry out the will of God with love and humility will be acceptable before the Lord. Eternal life is a gift of 

God that he gives to all who believe in Christ, even if they only begin to believe at the last moment of their life.   

 

STEWARDSHIP COMMITTEE:  We are reactivating our stewardship committee to get more people to involve in 

the ministries of our Parish. For past three months, I have been observing how many people are actively participating 

in different ministries and I could see only a handful of people are doing everything where there are many young and 

old could still do more things. For a simple example: we have youth group from 6-12 grades we have 83 students; 3- 

5 grades we have 18 students, of all these we have 62 students who are going to Catholic Schools (counting from 3-12 

grade). Even though we have these many students, our musician Jacob needs to ask some to volunteers as the altar 

servers. I am just giving a simple example, but this is the case with lectors, Eucharistic ministers, Ushers, Hospitality 

minsters, Choir, etc. I do know we many talented persons in this parish and I need your cooperation to carry out the 

ministry of the church. It is not the work of a few people but it is the duty and responsibility of each and everyone us. 

When we have more people to do things in the parish, it is easy and less burden for the parish, but if we just rely on a 

few people then we fail in our responsibilities. The Committee is preparing a form for you to fill out, that we may be 

able to commission many more in the ministries of the church. I request you to please fill out the form once it is 

available in the church and be an active member of St. Mary Magdalene Parish. Thank you.  

 

THANK YOU: I am already settled in. I would like to express my sincere thanks to the women’s club and men’s club 

for donating your funds for buying furniture and other necessary things for the Rectory. I also would like to thank the 

men’s club for making a donation to cover the partial deficit of the church. Of course the women’s club too doing a 

big service to the church. I also would like to thank those who have listened to the talks and increased their giving to 

the Church. I hope you still know how we are doing. Still we owe some to the OCS. Hope and pray things will be fine 

by end of this year 2017.  

 

Fr. Shaiju Thomas. 
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Upcoming Youth Dates 
September 24ð High School Youth 6:30- 8:30 PM  
September 30ð 8 AM Help do Prep work for Menõs Club Carry- Out 
October 1ð Help with Menõs Club Carry Out 
October 8ð No Youth Group (Fall Break) 

Youth Group Text  

Message Alerts  
We  use Remind 101 (same system many 

teachers use for classroom text up -

dates) for general reminders about what 

is happening with the Youth Group.  YOU 

MUST subscribe to receive these messag-

es.  Standard text messaging rates apply.   

To subscribe:  

Text this number: 81010  

With this Message: @554189  
 

Confirmation Information 
 Here at St. Mary Magdalene, students receive the Sacrament of  
Confirmation in the 8th grade.  Students in the 8th grade are expected to still be in Religious Educa-
tion of some sort, either through PREP or at the Catholic School.  Confirmation Class is ƛƴ ŀŘŘƛǝƻƴ 
ǘƻ our Religious Education programs.  Our Confirmation Class combines both our Public Schools and 
Catholic Schools together for each of our sessions.   
 
 Our program is built around the dialogue that happens when receiving the Sacrament be-
tween the Bishop and the student.  We meet for a total of 5 Wednesday night Sessions (about once 
a month) for 2 hours each time, in a small and large group format.  A couple of retreats and service 
opportunities are also provided through our Confirmation Program. 
 
 We need a couple of adults who are willing to come lead small groups each Wednesday 
night (no preparation is needed on your part).  If you’d be willing to help, please contact Crissy for 
more information!  
 

Dates to know: 
Confirmation Parent & Student Meeting: Wednesday, October 18 at 6 PM  
LŦ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴƴƻǘ ŀǧŜƴŘ ǘƘƛǎ ƳŜŜǝƴƎΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ƳŀƪŜ ŀƴ ŀǇǇƻƛƴǘƳŜƴǘ ǿƛǘƘ /Ǌƛǎǎȅ 
Confirmation with Bishop Medley: Saturday, March 17 at the 4 PM Mass 

!ƭƭ ƻǘƘŜǊ ŘŀǘŜǎ ŀƴŘ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŘƛǎǘǊƛōǳǘŜŘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ tŀǊŜƴǘκ{ǘǳŘŜƴǘ aŜŜǝƴƎ 

 
 

Menõs Club Carry-Out Help:  
 
Youth and Adults are needed on Saturday  
October 1 at 8 AM to help with the Prep -Work 
for the Carry out.  Saturday consists of prep-
ping the veggies and meat for the burgoo, and 
any other task needed to help make Sunday 
go smoothly.  It is VERY important for youth 
and adults to show up.   
Sunday, Youth and Adults are needed to help 
getting ready for the carryout.  Please, make it 
a priority to help out that weekend.   
We will not  be having regular Sunday night 
youth group that weekend.  
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PREP (Parish Religious Education Program)  
is proceeding well, with almost 50 registered students. We combine several, but not all, 

grade levels, and that has been working very well. We maximize our limited space that way, 

without using more than one building. We have at least 2 catechists in each room, except for 

the combined 7th -8th. There, one loyal but lonely catechist has a small class of 8 students. 

She does a fine job, as she herself is the mother of 5, but no one should have to go this 

alone. We would love to offer this opportunity to someone who wants to do something 

meaningful and rewarding, but does not have a world of time to do that. Our young people 

are “formed” in the Faith, not only by “information,” but by the presence and witness of 

those in the faith community who give of themselves. That speaks volumes.  

No experience is needed, but you will need Safe Environment coverage and a background 

check, which is painless and easily done. (We help with that). Under-represented among us 

are males, senior citizens, teenagers….. Please prayerfully consider joining our happy little 

group.     Debi Hopkins  

ñI Have Chosen Youéò (John 15:16)  

2017-2018 Disciples Response Fund 

 

The 2017-2018 Disciples Response Fund campaign has begun with a mailing to all registered parishioners from Bishop 

Medley. All are asked to give generously in support of the important items funded by your contributions. 

Support of the work of our Diocese is important. There are many things that even the largest parishes cannot do on their own. 

For example, the Disciple Response Fund puts money into an endowment for the care of retired priests.  Also, the fund assists 

with the expenses for the education of our seminarians and provides operating income and scholarship funds for the Gasper 

River Catholic Youth Camp. 

The Gospel of John tells us that each of us has been chosen by the Lord to go forth and bear fruit that will remain. A significant 

contribution to the DRF is one way to reach out to many who will bear fruit.   

 

If you received a letter from the Bishop Medley asking for your support of the DRF, please make a generous gift today.  

Journey through Italy with the Ursuline Sisters of Mount Saint Joseph and Father John Vaughan as they walk in the 
footsteps of Saint Angela Merici with the 10-day “Bella Italia” tour. From April 9-19, 2018, you can visit Rome, 
Vatican City, Assisi, Florence and Brescia, Italy. This will include two audiences with Pope Francis, guided tours of St. 
Peter’s Basilica, Ancient Rome and places were Saint Francis and Saint Angela lived and prayed. The cost of $3,495 
covers air fare, hotels and most meals. A $350 down payment is due by Sept. 30, 2017, so sign up today! Contact 
Sister Amelia Stenger at 270-229-4200 or amelia.stenger@maplemount.org for more information. 

Coming soon: Scripture Sunday 2017                                                                                                                                      

Mark your calendar for Scripture Sunday 2017 in the Diocese of Owensboro! In Pope Francis’ apostolic letter, aƛǎŜǊƛŎƻǊŘƛŀ Ŝǘ 
ƳƛǎŜǊŀ, he explained that the Year of Mercy reminds us that mercy isn’t only for a specially-designated year, but is part of the 
ongoing life of the Church. He said it would be a good idea if “every Christian community, on one Sunday of the liturgical year, 
could renew its efforts to make the Sacred Scriptures better known.” Following up on Pope Francis’ suggestion, Bishop William 
F. Medley has designated the third Sunday of October as Scripture Sunday in the Diocese of Owensboro. This year it falls on 
Sunday, October 15. Stay tuned for more information, and be sure to visit owensborodiocese.org/scripturesunday. 

mailto:amelia.stenger@maplemount.org
http://owensborodiocese.org/scripturesunday
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 IN SPECIAL NEED OF PRAYER 
 

HOME BOUND/RETIREMENT HOMES:  
Bobby Collignon, David Gaddis; Paul & Dorothy Knott, Jean McCarty 
 

²Ŝ ŀǎƪ ǘƘŀǘ ȅƻǳ ǇŀǳǎŜ ŀ ƳƻƳŜƴǘ ŀƴŘ ǎŀȅ ŀ ǇǊŀȅŜǊ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǎƛŎƪ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅΦ 
 

wŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ƛƴ ǇǊŀȅŜǊΣ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǎƛŎƪ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅΥ 
Linda Baird, Rita Cecil, Joe Bill Clark,  David Clouse, James W. Corunty, Sr., Savannah Dean, 
Kelly Dean, Danny Durbin, Allan Ebelhar,  Kenneth Ebelhar, Margie Elder, Miles Evan,  
Jean Ferrel, Sylvester Fischer,  David Gaddis,  Samuel George,  Lynda Gibson, Robert Haire,   
Jim Hamilton,  Mary Lucy Hines, Steve Hopkins, Becky Joiner, Amelia Jones,  Eugene King, 
Mary Ann Kurz,  Leiann Lashbrook,   Mary Lasley,   Margie Merimee,  Gary Miller,   
Diane Minton,  Larry Oller,  Sandra Posey, Steve Raley, Faye Riney,  Clayton Roberts, Jason 
Roberts,  Michael Roberts, Christian Ruiz,  Norbert J. Smith, Jr., Norbert Smith Sr., Barbara 
Smith,  Dennis Smith, Special Intention,  Helen Rose Smith, Patti Terrell,  Hillary Thomas,   
Charles Thompson, Kelly Thompson,  Alma Topper, Erika Vandiver, Rita Woodall. 
*Please note: Names will remain on the list for one month.  
 
 
 

tǊŀȅŜǊǎ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ aƛƭƛǘŀǊȅ- !ǎ ŀ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ŦŀƳƛƭȅΣ ǿŜ ŀǘ {ǘΦ aŀǊȅ aŀƎŘŀƭŜƴŜ ǇǊŀȅ ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ 
ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ǇŀǊƛǎƘΦ ²Ŝ ŜǎǇŜŎƛŀƭƭȅ ǇǊŀȅ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ ǇŀǊƛǎƘƛƻƴŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǊŜƭŀǝǾŜǎ ǿƘƻ ŀǊŜ 
ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘƭȅ ƻƴ ŀŎǝǾŜ Řǳǘȅ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƳƛƭƛǘŀǊȅΦ WŀŎƪǎƻƴ .ǊŜǧΣ ½ŀŎƘŀǊȅ .ǊŜǧΣ Cody Byrne,  WŀƳŜǎ 
/ŀƭƘƻǳƴΣ  WŜǎǎƛŎŀ /ƘŀǎŜΣ  /ƘǊƛǎ CǊŜƴŎƘΣ Christine Kugele,  CǊŀƴƪ aǳǊǇƘȅΣ /ƘŀŘ bƻǊǊƛǎΣ   
WŜũ ϧ {ŀǊŀƘ hŘŜƭƭΣ wȅŀƴ hũŜǊƳŀƴΣ WƻƴŀǘƘŀƴ ¢ǳŎƪŜǊΦ 

IŀǇǇȅ .ƛǊǘƘŘŀȅ ǘƻ ¸ƻǳΗΗ 
Parishioners celebrating  
Birthday’s this week  

 
23– Karen Greenwell 
24-Chris Payne 
26– Mary Jane Alexander; Martha 
Kauffeld; Colbe Ellis; Dylan Fulkerson; 
Evan Fulkeson; Mark Miles; Faye Millay 
27– Christopher Hagan; Brooks Rice 
28– Alo Byrne 
30– Emma Cecil; Elizabeth Hardy;  
Tabby Payne 
Oct. 
01– Logan Elder 
 

IŀǇǇȅ  !ƴƴƛǾŜǊǎŀǊȅΗΗ 
tŀǊƛǎƘƛƻƴŜǊǎ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǝƴƎ   
!ƴƴƛǾŜǊǎŀǊƛŜǎ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ 

²Ŝ ǿƛǎƘ ŀƭƭ ƻǳǊ tŀǊƛǎƘƛƻƴŜǊǎ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǝƴƎ 
ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ ŀ ƘŀǇǇȅ ŀƴŘ ōƭŜǎǎŜŘ  
!ƴƴƛǾŜǊǎŀǊȅΦ 
 
25ï Tony & Julie Ebelhar 

26ï Barry & Kathy Hardy 

27ï Beau & Laura Mitchell 

28ï Eric & Julie Millay 

30ï Guy & Sherry Durham 

 

If your birthday/anniversary is omitted 

from this list, or incorrectly dated, please 

call the parish office. 

OFFERINGS:   
September 17, 2017 
 
Weekly Actual      Weekly Budget 
$7,130.00     $ 7,865.00 
      
Year to Date Actual    Year to Date Budget 
$90,781.07     $ 94,380.00 
 

¢I!bY ¸h¦ ǘƻ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǿƘƻ ǊŜƎǳƭŀǊƭȅ ŀƴŘ 
ƎŜƴŜǊƻǳǎƭȅ ƎƛǾŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǘǊŜŀǎǳǊŜ ŀǎ ǿŜƭƭ ŀǎ ǘƘƻǎŜ 
ǿƘƻ ƎƛǾŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǝƳŜ ŀƴŘ ǘŀƭŜƴǘ ǘƻ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ǘƘŜ 

ǿƻǊƪ ƻǳǊ ǇŀǊƛǎƘΦ 
 

DƻƻŘ 5ŜŜŘǎΥ /ŀǘƘŜǊƛƴŜ DƛƭƭƛƳ ƳŀŘŜ ƘŜǊ ōŜŘΦ 

{ǘΦ aŀǊȅ aŀƎŘŀƭŜƴŜ  
/ŜƳŜǘŜǊȅ  

tƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ tŀǩ ǘƻ  
ǇǳǊŎƘŀǎŜ ŀ ŎŜƳŜǘŜǊȅ ǇƭƻǘΦ  
όнтлύ ттм-ппосΦ 

September 24th: Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

ñSeek the Lord while he may be found, call him while he is near.ò 

What do you seek?  What are you looking for?  What do you desire?  While the 

world may attempt to fill our deepest longing with that which does not last, we 

know that or greatest desire is Heaven and only God can fulfill that desire.  Our 

vocation is God’s plan to get us from earth to Heaven. If you feel that God might 

be calling you to the vocation of priesthood, contact the vocations office for 

resources and support. 270-683-1545, jason.mcclure@pastoral.org, 

www.owensborovocations.com. 

tel:%28270%29%20683-1545
mailto:jason.mcclure@pastoral.org
http://www.owensborovocations.com



